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•	 This newsletter is published by the Chevron Retirees Association, Contra Costa Chapter. The 
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Welcome to Fall – the weather has changed, we’ve had a bit of rain and hoping 
for more, and the days and nights are cooler.  As happens this time of year we 
all need to get our Flu shots, your COVID booster (now available to all), and 
prepare for family and friends for holiday parties.  

Thanks to everyone who Zoomed in to our September luncheon to hear Teri 
Crosby.  She gave us a lot of great information on Chevron Chemicals including 
Oronite and CP Chem, and how they are positioned to handle the world markets 
and achieving lower carbon and higher returns.

The Graduates Luncheon on December 3 is going to be held via Zoom again this 
year.  Please see the sign-up information in this newsletter.

We continue to welcome new retirees!  Please see the list later in this newsletter.  
If you ever want to get in touch with another club member, let us know.  While 
we don’t share contact information without permission, we can contact the other 
party with your information.  We’ve done this a few times recently to connect 
past work colleagues.

We have some board members that are retiring.  Please, if you might have an 
interest in joining the Chapter Board, give me a call.  I can fill you in on what it 
is all about.  We meet 4 times per year.  You can have a specific role or be an at 
large member.  You can be on the path for a larger role or stay just as an at-large 
board member.  But in all cases, you will be helping the ongoing strength of our 
chapter which is vital to our organization.  Will you help?

This is also the time for Membership Renewals.  Please fill out the form and 
include a check for your renewed membership.  We would love to have you let 
us know what’s new in your life (or what you are still enjoying!) so please jot a 
couple of sentences in the “What’s New With You” section of the form as well 
and we will publish them in future newsletters.  We also use the renewal time 
to solicit donations for our Contra Costa Chapter Scholarships.  We (and the 
recipients) thank you for your support in the past and hope that you will provide 
support again this year.  Please see the Scholarship article in this newsletter.

We finally held our CRA Annual Meeting (2020 was cancelled) where the chapter 
presidents, committee chairs, Area VPs and Past CRA Presidents all get togeth-
er to talk about CRA, set plans for this coming year, listen to updates on Chev-
ron, retiree benefits, and Corporate Affairs.  We were honored again this year 
with Mike Wirth attending dinner with us.  We had a split of about 3/4 in-person 
and 1/4 on Zoom.  We have pictures on the CRA website (chevronretirees.org).  

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Continued on page 2

www.chevronretireescontracosta.org
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I am pleased to announce that I am the President of CRA for this coming year.

There were 2 Public Service Awards granted at the Annual Meeting this year.  Chevron sponsors awards to two 
retirees that give back to others through volunteerism, public service, and community engagement.  Mike Wirth 
presented the awards and both recipients were from the SF Bay Area, our own Debbie Jones and East Bay Chap-
ter’s Mike Lubcyik.  The winners of the awards nominate a non-profit agency to receive a $5,000 award.  More 
on Debbie and her award in this newsletter, and on both winners in a special 5th Encore to be published later 
this month, which will be at this location once it’s published (http://chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup/Encore.
aspx). More information on the CRA Annual Meeting will be in the Encore as well.

We are having our Lunar New Year Luncheon again this year.  This is a cross-chapter event which this year is 
being led by the East Bay Chapter.  Please join us in this celebration on February 9th.  See the announcement in 
this newsletter.

The CRA Hiking Group is going strong.  We have about 60 members and had our largest hike on 11/13  with 16 
people - retirees and employees.  Contact CoCoCRAEvents@Gmail.com for more information.

If anyone needs assistance or just wants to talk with someone, please send a note to CoCoCRAevents@gmail.
com or give me a call at (925) 348-6707.

Stay safe, healthy, and sane, and be of service to yourself and others.

Brad McCullough
President, Contra Costa Chapter, Chevron Retirees Association
CRACoCoevents@gmail.com

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT (continued)

http://chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup/Encore.aspx
http://chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup/Encore.aspx
mailto:CoCoCRAEvents@Gmail.com
mailto:CoCoCRAevents@gmail.com
mailto:CoCoCRAevents@gmail.com
mailto:CRACoCoevents@gmail.com
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Our Contra Costa Chevron Retirees Chapter has initiated the start of the 2022-2023 Scholarship Program with the 
current newsletter and the dues notice that is included in it. Thanks to the generous donations of our members, we 
have had a very successful scholarship program, distributing over $112,000 to 73 students since 2005. Prior to the 
2021-2022 program, we had an outside organization administering the program. We now have a chapter Scholar-
ship Committee with internal and external judges evaluating the scholarship applications. 
We suggest that you encourage your children, grandchildren, or great-grandchildren to apply for one of the schol-
arships. We anticipate awarding four scholarships for $2000 each, but this will depend on your generous dona-
tions to the program. The scholarship application is available on our chapter website. The deadline for the scholar-
ship submission is May 15, 2022.
Students may apply each year they are eligible, but those who have previously been awarded a scholarship by our 
organization are not eligible to reapply. The criteria for eligibility are:

•	 Be a child, grandchild or great grandchild of a dues paying member of the chapter.
•	 Be age 25 and under.
•	 Be enrolled, or plan to be enrolled, in the coming school year in a full-time undergraduate course of study at 

an accredited two or four-year college or university.

Please watch our newsletters and website to see if there are date changes or process changes. 

If you have any questions, you can send an email to scholarship@chevronretireescontracosta.org or by calling 
Brad McCullough at (925) 348-6707.

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 2022-2023

WE’D LIKE TO EXTEND A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS

Janinne Franke
Daryl Fuerstenau
Debbie Giorgio
Steve Herron
Lisa Houston
Kathleen Jacobsen
Jairam Kamath
Donald Kerr
Elaina Lima
Miriam Lopez
Ed Macinick
Bill Miner
Jana Multhaup
Phuc Nguyen

Helen Tarasoff Alm
Jeffry Angermann
Yvonne Arriola
Alexander Ashford
Ellen Barker
Steve Bergtholdt
Mike Brueheim
Lucia Chung
Julie Clark
Brigida Cruz
Diane Cugia
Catty Dickert
Cindy Esposito
Nancy Formoso

Sue Nutter
Susan Oki
Tracy O’Reilly
Roz Perazzo
John Reiss
Tom Roberts
Susan Sherwood
Daniel Smith
Kim Smith
Lisa Torres
Donna Toy
Cindy Urbonas
Susan Walsh
Debbie Wong

mailto:scholarship@chevronretireescontracosta.org
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Chevron Graduates
57th Annual Holiday Luncheon

Friday, December 3, 2021
***  via Zoom  ***

      12:30pm – 2:00pm (Pacific time)

Take advantage of this opportunity to visit with your retiree friends from all the San 
Francisco Bay Area and other locations around the country.  

12:30 p.m. 	 “Doors” open for 25 minutes of optional social time  
                        
		  Chat on-line via Zoom, as the group gathers
                        
		  “Breakout” rooms available to chat in smaller groups

1:00 p.m.	 Call to order – Master of Ceremonies Kathy Henschel
              
		  Remarks by Chairman and CEO, Chevron Corporation,
                     
		  including presentation and Q&A
                     
		  Remarks by Corp VP-Human Resources 

2:00 p.m. 	 Gathering concludes 

You will be able to ask questions for the Q&A session with the Chairman through the 
Q&A function, on-line during the event.  

All Graduates (Chevron and legacy company annuitants, retirees and former em-
ployees), spouses, and their guests are welcome to attend.  If you know of anyone 
who has not received this invitation and would like to attend, please forward this 
invitation.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact any member of the Gradu-
ates Committee.

Graduates Committee:

Kathleen G. Henschel, Chair
108 Poppy Court

Walnut Creek, CA 94596
Cell: 415.713.9979

kghenschel@gmail.com 

Marie Bonilla
edmarie.bonilla@comcast.net 

John Dewes
John.dewes@alumni.nd.edu 

Mike Elgie
melgie46@gmail.com

Jerry Ford
jerry_ford@hotmail.com

Jim Lawrence
s_jlawrence@sbcglobal.net

Bill Leney
whleney@att.net 

Ken Main
mainkenneth46@gmail.com 

Jim Prickitt
jwpgbg1@earthlink.net

Vic Revenko
revenkocra@aol.com 

Skip Rhodes
skip@skiprhodes.com 

Debbi Semenick
dsemcrasec@gmail.com 

Carole Velasquez
cave.ca@comcast.net 

Bob Wallace
bobntnawa@comcast.net

mailto:kghenschel@gmail.com
mailto:edmarie.bonilla@comcast.net
mailto:John.dewes@alumni.nd.edu
mailto:melgie46@gmail.com
mailto:jerry_ford@hotmail.com
mailto:s_jlawrence@sbcglobal.net
mailto:whleney@att.net
mailto:mainkenneth46@gmail.com
mailto:jwpgbg1@earthlink.net
mailto:revenkocra@aol.com
mailto:skip@skiprhodes.com
mailto:dsemcrasec@gmail.com
mailto:cave.ca@comcast.net
mailto:bobntnawa@comcast.net


Page  5

Number 126

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Graduate Luncheon:
December 3, 2021 (Virtual Zoom Call)

CRA Contra Costa Chapter Luncheons:
February 28, 2022

June 13, 2022
September 19, 2022

CRA Board Meetings:
January 12, 2022

April 27, 2022
July 20, 2022

October 12, 2022

CHEVRON GRADUATES 57TH ANNUAL HOLIDAY GATHERING 
IS VIRTUAL AGAIN ON DECEMBER 3RD!!

Please Save the Date and Register Now!!

We will gather by Zoom on Friday, December 3rd for social time starting at 12:30pm (Pacific time), remarks 
and holiday greetings by Mike Wirth, Chevron’s Chairman & CEO at 1pm (Pacific time) with the opportunity for 
Q&A, plus some fun surprises!   If you have questions for the Chairman, you can include them in your registration 
now, or ask them at the event.

Please register NOW before you forget Ho Ho Ho! 

Register for the 1pm (Pacific) webinar with Mike by clicking this link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/
WN_CmmJ71qdS_mPLovEbe_ffw 

You will receive a confirmation right away and an email with info on joining the December 3rd webinar.  You will 
receive more information on the event, the separate Zoom link for the 12:30pm (Pacific) social time, and a remind-
er of the Zoom link for the 1pm (Pacific) webinar by email in late November.

Any questions at all, please let me know, and we hope to see you on December 3rd!

Kathy Henschel
Chair, Chevron Graduates Committee
Kathleen G. Henschel
kghenschel@gmail.com
cell - 415-713-9979

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CmmJ71qdS_mPLovEbe_ffw
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CmmJ71qdS_mPLovEbe_ffw
mailto:kghenschel@gmail.com
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–
 

For questions on this luncheon only, contact Kim Hoang 
Email - kimhoangmanrique@gmail.com 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
February 2022 is Lunar New Year!!    

 
Year of the Tiger 

 
 Let’s celebrate Lunar New Year together with a special lunch: 

 A 10-course banquet (steamed fish, house special chicken, noodles, etc.) 
 

 Place – Peony Seafood Restaurant 
388  9th  St., Suite 288 (located in Pacific Renaissance Plaza), Oakland 

Parking lot nearby 
 Date – Wednesday, February 9th, 2022 
Social hour: 11:30 a.m.   Lunch:  Noon 

Price - $40, tax and tip included.   
 

Reservations due by January 15th, 2022 Firm 
Mask and proof of vaccination are required. 

 
MEMBER NAME:_________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
GUEST NAME:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
NUMBER OF LUNCHEONS @ $40______________ TOTAL ENCLOSED_____________________ 
 
 
Make checks payable and mail to:  CRA – East Bay Chapter, P. O. Box 850, Pinole, CA 94564.      
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(Please note we receive Member News items once or twice a year but we have four newsletters so we try to 
space them out.)

Helen Romain – I’m retiring from the Board after 15 years. It has been a pleasure to be on the Board and for the 
past 13 years as the coordinator of the scholarship program.  Education has always been a part of my career, 
starting with working at Golden Gate University for 15 years and then joining COPI and working for Chevron for 
the remaining 22 years of my career.  For about 12 years, working for COPI, I administered a scholarship program 
for Angolans who came over to the US to study undergraduate and graduate degree programs.  It has been a 
wonderful career and topped off with being a member of our chapter’s Board.  I encourage you to get involved 
with the Board!

Ellen Barker – Have been busy selling home in East Bay and moving to Kauai.  Just getting settled.  Don’t feel 
retired yet.

Brigida Cruz – I am a new member with Chevron retirees’ association.  I retired in December 2020.  During the 
past four months, I’ve enjoyed hiking, table tennis, and limited family get togethers.  Travel is my favorite activity 
and am looking forward to being able to see the world again.

James D. O’Brient - Just completed first trip since Pandemic started – visited our cottage in Maine and a wedding 
for middle son at Bear Mountain State Park in New York.  Busy as always. President of Moraga Valley Kiwanis 
Club, Program Director and President-Elect for Northern California Geological Society; on Board and Operating 
Committee for Moraga Garden Farms; Mt. Diablo Docent; 50th reunion planning committee for Amherst College 
Class of 1973. New granddaughter, Vivian, living in SF was born just before pandemic and has been a great help 
to weathering this storm!
  
Susan Oki - Enjoying retirement as we try to work around COVID.  I’m certainly keeping busy working with multi-
ple non-profit organizations (BSA, church, etc.), and enjoying my 4 year old grandson.  Looking forward to travel-
ling in 2022.
 
Donna Toy - Enjoying retirement with new puppy (Cooper), bike riding and hiking.  Looking forward to staying in 
touch with everyone!
 
Catty Dickert - I am focusing on being a better mom, daughter and wife, and feeling very fortunate to have the 
opportunity to do so.
 
Linda Vest - This pandemic has slowed down my travel addiction, but I was able to spend two weeks in Uganda 
in August.  It was amazing to see gorillas and chimpanzees in the wild.  I am enjoying my 4th year of retirement 
and planning future adventures.

Dave Rogers - It’s hard to believe I have been retired 6 years.  This is my initial post to the CRA newsletter.  Some of 
my time, post-retirement, has been spent relearning old hobbies, such as woodworking and furniture building.  I have 
also dedicated a great deal of time and treasure supporting several non-profits.  I serve on the Board of Directors for 
The Father’s House Church, one of the largest non-denominational churches in the SF Bay Area.  Additionally, I serve 
as Board Chairman for the Whitworth University School of Business in Spokane, WA.  In those non-profit roles, I have 
leveraged management/leadership practices that I gleaned from several of our Chevron East Bay Chapter Alumni.  2021 
has turned out to be my personal 100,000 mile overhaul that included dental gum grafting surgery, foot surgery and 
spine surgery.  All three surgeries have gone well. I am currently rehabbing from spine surgery.  My wife, Danae, along 
with our two adult children, continue to live in the East Bay.

John Dewes and Kathy Henschel - John celebrated his 85th birthday at the CRA Annual Meeting in LA.  High-
light was the tour of the El Segundo refinery where he worked in 1965-66.  Kathy and John have been enjoying 
release from confinement with live music and some domestic travel.

MEMBER’S NEWS
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Membership Dues Form

Check one:

□  New Member				   □  Renewing Member		  □  Remove me from your mailing list

We encourage you to share your email address, if you have one, as this will help keep our mailing costs down. 
Your email address will not be shared with any outside organization.

Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________    		

Address: (if new or changed)  	 ________________________________________________________

Phone: (if new or changed)  ___________________	 Spouse:  _____________________________	

Email Address: (if new or changed)  _____________________________________________________		
 
We encourage you to provide your email address if you have one, as this helps to keep our mailing costs down. 
Your email address will not be shared with any outside organization. 

Send your form and check to:  	 Chevron Retirees Association
				    P. O. Box 371   
				    Orinda, CA 94563  
 

Dues Payment
	
	 2022 Dues: 	        	 $10.00	   
	 Scholarship Donation:	 ___________	 (Optional; $20 or more will help) 
	 Check Total:		  ___________		          
 

What's New With You?

Your friends enjoy reading in our newsletter about you and your activities. So take a minute to jot down WHAT’S 
NEW WITH YOU in the space below and send it in with your dues. If you prefer (as we do), you can email your 
note to newsletter@chevronretireescontracosta.org.
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________

mailto:newsletter@chevronretireescontracosta.org
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CRA NATIONAL PUBLICATIONS

CHEVRON NEWS (for full stories, click on Chevron Investor Relations)

10/29/21	 Chevron Announces Third Quarter 2021 Results
 
10/27/21	 Chevron Announces Quarterly Dividend
 
10/11/21	 Chevron Announces Upsizing and Results of its Note Tender Offers
 
10/11/21	 Chevron Sets Net Zero Aspiration and New GHG Intensity Target
 
10/08/21	 Chevron Announces Pricing Terms of its Note Tender Offers
 
10/04/21	 CORRECTING and REPLACING Chevron Announces $2 Billion Note Tender Offers
 
10/04/21	 Chevron Announces $2 Billion Note Tender Offers
 
10/01/21	 Chevron, Mercuria Finalize CNG Fueling Network Joint Venture
 
09/30/21	 Advisory: Chevron Corporation’s 3Q 2021 Earnings Conference Call and Webcast
 
09/30/21	 Chevron Announces Leadership Changes
 

09/27/21	 Chevron Mourns Passing of Former Texaco Chairman Alfred DeCrane
 
09/14/21	 Chevron Accelerates Lower Carbon Ambitions
 
09/13/21	 Chevron, Enterprise Explore Carbon Storage Business Opportunities
 
09/09/21	 Chevron, Mercuria Announce CNG Fueling Network Joint Venture
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE ON COVID-19 VACCINE BOOSTER SHOTS

Good news! If you’re 18 or older and you’re fully vaccinated for COVID-19, you can get a COVID-19 vaccine booster
shot. Booster shots are now available for the Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson & Johnson COVID-19 vaccines. You can 
get a booster shot at least 6 months after you complete your second dose of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine. Or, you 
can get a booster shot of the Johnson & Johnson vaccine at least 2 months after your first dose. The booster shot can 
help strengthen and prolong your protection against COVID-19. Visit CDC.gov or contact your medical plan or primary 
care physician for more information. Remember: The COVID-19 vaccine booster shot is no cost to you.

https://www.chevron.com/investors/press-releases


The Report

Page  10

PUBLIC SERVICE AWARDS

Our own Debbie Jones received one of the two Public Service Awards given out by Chevron to retirees at our An-
nual Meeting.  Debbie retired in 2016 and started volunteering at Tracy Interfaith Ministries (www.tracyinterfaith.org) 
that same year. Tracy Interfaith Ministries started in 1988 and services the low-income residents who live within the 
Tracy Unified School District and Lammersville School District and also help those stranded in Tracy. They always 
provide some food even when they must refer some clients to another town for help. No one leaves their premises 
hungry. 

In Debbie’s words: “Tracy Interfaith Ministries is a faith-based organization with support from 22 churches.  We re-
quire nothing more than evidence of need from our clients. In addition to food and clothing, we provide many other 
essentials such as shampoo and toothpaste, and in some instances, we provide emergency bus tickets, plus re-
ferrals to other service organizations. Annually we serve about 36,000 clients, receive donations of about 500,000 
pounds of food (not including the food we purchase), and receive donations of about 300,000 pounds of clothing. I 
started off working in the pantry and warehouse, receiving food donations, stocking shelves and filling food orders 
for clients. Then, suddenly out of the blue, the Treasurer died at the end of 2017. The Assistant Director there knew 
my background and I was asked to step into the role of Treasurer. I’ve been doing that role ever since and for the 
most part I continued my work in the warehouse and pantry – with a partial break last year when I had some health 
issues. But, I’ve steadfastly done all their bookkeeping requirements, handled all their audits, worked with their 
CPAs and made sure all the tax filings were completed. Just recently, the Director and I were able to obtain a Sales 
Tax Exemption for items we purchase and hand out to our clients (things like toothpaste, toothbrushes, laundry 
soap, and dish soap). 

Tracy Interfaith Ministries has been long established in Tracy and are very much supported by the Tracy commu-
nity. As an example of this support, the City leases them the land their building is located on at $1 a year for 50 
years. They provide food and clothing free of charge to low income individuals and families. I use my volunteer 
hours to obtain the Chevron Grant and Chevron matches my donations to this organization. Up until this point, it 
has been an entirely volunteer run organization. However, last week, our Board of Directors voted to start paying 
our Director. This responsibility for setting up the payroll will fall on me. Thankfully, I have the support of the Board 
to outsource this (which is the recommendation of our CPA firm). I am very happy that I am able to use the skills I 
learned at Chevron to contribute to this organization. It does help keep my mind sharp and I know how much Tracy 
Interfaith appreciates the work I do for them – they thank me ALL the time”

Debbie retired in 2016 after 36 years of service, mostly in the Tax Department.

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY HICAP

HICAP (Health Insurance Counseling and Advocacy Program) is a government-funded all-volunteer organization 
that exists to help people decide which type of Health Insurance is best for their circumstances and as an advo-
cate for the consumer.

Open Enrollment – October 15 to December 7!
We are here to help you with your Open Enrollment decisions. Do you need help selecting a prescription drug 
plan? Do you wonder if a different Medicare Advantage plan would be better for you? Use our Contact HICAP form 
for all your Open Enrollment questions, or call us at Local Telephone: 925-655-1393 for local and cell phone calls 
or Toll Free Phone: 800-510-2020 for land-line calls only. (starting 10/24/21 you must dial “1” plus “925” for local 
calls)

NEWS FLASH! We have 13 new Medicare Advantage plans for 2022. We are losing 7 prescription drug plans.

Here is the link to Alameda County's HICAP - https://cahealthadvocates.org/hicap/alameda/, and Solano/Sonoma/
Marin/Lake/Napa counties https://cahealthadvocates.org/hicap/solano/

www.tracyinterfaith.org
https://cchicap.org/contact/contact-hicap-oe/#ContactForm
https://cahealthadvocates.org/hicap/alameda
https://cahealthadvocates.org/hicap/solano
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WEB LINKS OF INTEREST

Chevron Retirees Association, National Organization: 
www.chevronretirees.org

Chevron Retirees Contra Costa Chapter: 
www.chevronretireescontracosta.org

Chevron Corporation: 
www.chevron.com

California Initiative Program: 
www.chevron.com/CA

Chevron Advocacy Network: 
www.chevronadvocacynetwork.com

Chevron Humankind: 
www.chevronhumankind.com

The Company Store:
 www.chevronstore.com

Information on Medical and Dental Plans: 
hr2.chevron.com/retiree/

ChevRec/BenefitHub (discounts and deals):
chevrec.benefithub.com

Chevron Energy Transition:
chevron.com/energyconversation

All Benefits Quick Links
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup/
ChevronBenefits.aspx

Publications (Encore, Tidbits, Line Rider, Chevron News/
Press Releases)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup.aspx

Benefits (Benefits Corner, CRA Benefits, Social Security/
Medicare resources, Chevron Benefits)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup.aspx

In Memoriam
http://www.chevronretirees.org/InMemoriamGroup.aspx

CRA Membership (what does CRA do? Are you 
interested?)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/MembershipGroup.aspx

About Us (officers, chapter locations, coming events)
http://www.chevronretirees.org/AboutUsGroup.aspx

Resources
http://www.chevronretirees.org/ResourcesGroup.aspx

Chevron Sustainability
https://www.chevron.com/sustainability

OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS

Brad McCullough, President
(925) 348-6707

Adrian D’Souza, Past President

Bob Boenig, Vice-President (Programs)

Linda Vest, Vice-President (Membership)
pindersok@comcast.net

Lyman Young - Treasurer

Joanne Clum, Secretary

Debbi Semenick, Compassion Committee

Brad McCullough, Volunteer Activities

Lisa Cutino, Newsletter and Website

Tricia King, Director at Large

Ron Susa, Director at Large

Taryn Shawstad, Director at Large

To reach any of the board members, please call Brad or 
send an email to cracocoevents@gmail.com.

chevron.com/energyconversation
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup/ChevronBenefits.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup/ChevronBenefits.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/PublicationsGroup.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/BenefitsGroup.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/InMemoriamGroup.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/MembershipGroup.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/AboutUsGroup.aspx
http://www.chevronretirees.org/ResourcesGroup.aspx
https://www.chevron.com/sustainability
mailto:pindersok@aol.com
mailto:cracocoevents@gmail.com

